Track & Field Committee Meeting
March 2022




A meeting of the committee took place on Monday 7th March 2022.

The chair informed the meeting of the departure of the Interim CEO, Fergus Cooper, due to health issues.
The chair and the whole committee thank Fergus for all his work in the organisation. All wish him well and a speedy return to good health.
In the meantime Paul Lawther has stood down from the board and taken on, temporarily, the role of CEO. The chair and committee wish Paul good luck for his time in post.

There were no conflicts of interest relating to items on the agenda.

Much discussion took place on all matters for Commonwealth Games.
Some amendments have been made re names and dates on the online document.

Reports were given on Board/UKA/UAC meetings attended.

Work is ongoing on the Competition Strategy (linked to the overall ANI Strategy). This is also including updates on the Terms of Reference for committees (including sub groups).

Two new dates were agreed for the fixtures list, 30th April @ MPT and 5th June @ Antrim Track.

Work continues on supporting several facilities through the Track Mark process.

Written reports were provided by the sub groups.


Barbara Scott
Secretary 
